## MINUTES

West Broad Street School (WBSS) Open House Sunday, July 14, 2019 Noon to 2:00 PM

Hosted by the Stonington Facilities Committee (SFC) SFC Members in attendance: Chris Donahue, Jean Fiore, Sandy Grimes, Don Maranell, Alisa Morrison and John Prue (1st hour).

Approximately 40 people toured WBSS during the Open House on Sunday. Many visitors recorded on index cards their suggestions for future use of the building. Jean Fiore will include their suggestions in the table of proposed uses that was created previously. Chris Donahue opened the school building and secured it upon completion of Open House.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jean M. Fiore